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Utility Billing Office Closed to the Public on Tuesday, November 3 
Phone and online services will be available for assistance.  

    
LAFAYETTE, INDIANA – October 29, 2020 – The Utility Billing Office will be closed to the 
public on Tuesday, November 3 as the first floor of Lafayette City Hall will be a polling location 
for the 2020 Election.  As a precaution for social distancing with the number of people 
expected to vote, the Utility Billing Office will be available by phone and with on-line services. 
To contact the Utility Billing office, please call (765) 807-1100 or email them at 
ubquestions@lafayette.in.gov.  For online services, https://www.lafayette.in.gov/ubo. 
 
All other offices within City Hall will be open from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm on November 3, 2020. 
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